
Is Your 
Insurer Delaying 

or Denying 
Access to 

Proton Therapy?



Go to our website and join us today!

AllianceForProtonTherapy.org
#FightCancerNotMe

For more information about how you 

can get involved, contact the Alliance 

Advocacy Director, Molly Daniels, at  

mdaniels@allianceforprotontherapy.org.

Did you know that far too many patients who  
would benefit from proton therapy are being  
delayed or denied coverage by their insurer?

The Alliance for Proton Therapy Access is a new patient-centered 

advocacy group working hard to make sure that everyone – EVERYONE! 

– who needs proton therapy has timely access to it.

We need you! 

Please lend your voice to pressure insurance companies and other 

public health insurers to make sure proton therapy is available to all 

patients when their doctor believes it’s medically necessary. 

We’ll help you to make your voice heard. Sign up with the Alliance  

today and help us ensure that no patient’s proton therapy  

treatment is delayed or denied if it is their best hope  

for beating cancer.

 �Sign our petition. 

 �Share your story. 

 �Agree to be an advocate.


